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Evan Magness — The Eighth of Eighteen 

To the Lutheran Women’s Missionary League of the California-Nevada-Hawaii District, 

My name is Evan Magness and I’m a freshman at Concordia University Chicago studying 
Communications and Pre-Seminary. My father is a halftime missionary called by the LCMS Office 
of International Mission to francophone West Africa, as well as a few English-speaking countries. 
My family lives in the U.S while my father travels to Africa three times per year to teach hymnody 
and liturgy. 

Thank you very much for selecting 
me to receive the Steinbeck 
Memorial Scholarship. There are 
always unexpected expenses in 
college, and this scholarship is 
going to help with covering those. 
For example, Kapelle, the choir I 
sing with at Concordia University 
Chicago, is going on tour this spring, 
so this money will help with tour 
costs. Once again, thank you for 
choosing me for this scholarship, 
and I pray God blesses you as you 
all have blessed me. 

Evan Magness 

 


